
A Big Thank You from Tom & Connie Ziobrowski,            
President & National VP for the Northeast Area of FMCA 

           Hi to each and every one of you who either volunteered or were 
an attendee at the 94th International FMCA Convention in West 
Springfield MA.  

          Your hard work and time made this convention a fun filled event 
for everyone. 

         I want to mention many Connie & I are so appreciative to, the 
office staff from Cincinnati Ohio, all the National Officers who 
traveled across the USA and Canada to come to West Springfield MA.                  

        The Northeast Board and ALL the Chapters, Committee Captains, 
Guest, Dealers, Vendors, Hale support staff, our SPONSORS, the Great 
States Exposition Staff and so many more that helped out in so many 
ways. How impressive. Seminars, Display Units, Vendors 
Entertainment, Tours, the Ice Cream Social, Ladies Social, Youth 
Program, and the list of things many of you commented on, WOW is 
the only word I can think of to say THANK YOU EVERYONE. 

         Hope to see you many of you next year, August 3-6, 2017 at the 
Northeast Area Rally as we move to Syracuse New York,  

                              THE NEW YORK STATE FAIRGROUNDS 

                                  Follow our website for full details  

                                               NMAFMCA.ORG 

Respectfully, Tom & Connie Ziobrowski, 

President/National VP for the Northeast Area FMCA 



 

 

        


